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Douglas Woolley

From: Ron Bauza <revronbauza=gmail.com@mail129.atl21.rsgsv.net> on behalf of Ron Bauza 
<revronbauza@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, November 03, 2017 3:59 AM
To: Doug
Subject: Doug You Will Want to Join Us Friday November 10 For Our Next FGBMFI Dinner Meeting!

FGBMFI Sarasota, FL Chapter 305 Updates  View this email in your browser  
  

  

 

Full Gospel Business Men's Fellowship International 
  Sarasota, FL Chapter 305 

Founded in 1965 
"His Banner Over Us Is Love" 

 

November 3, 2017 
 

Dear Doug, 

 

Glory to God in not too many more days we will be celebrating Thanksgiving. It is a 

very special time of the year where family and friends have an opportunity to 

gather together. Not only enjoying a wonderful meal but to give thanks to our good 

God for all of His provision! 

 

Let's let our thankfulness to Him be at the center and motivation of all that we do, 

leading up to, and including our Thanksgiving celebrations. 

 

“Give thanks to the Lord and proclaim his greatness. Let the whole world know 

what he has done.” 
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  Psalms   105:1   NLT   

 

Come join us and bring a friend for our next FGBMFI dinner meeting with Frank 

Baio as our guest speaker.  Frank has a powerful testimony that I know will bless 

you! 

 

With just two more months remaining in 2017 I wanted to let you know that for the 

first three months of 2018, January, February and March we will be relocating our 

dinner meetings from Der Dutchman to Duffs Buffet, 6010 14th St. West (RT 41), 

Bradenton.  It's the same location as last year. 

 

In addition here's the lineup of our upcoming speakers: 

 

December 8 Phil and Jannette Derstine 

January 12 Tim Salomon 

February 8 Vern Birkey 

March 9 Bill Ferg 

April 13 Chris Blakely 

 

Men come join us for our weekly Thursday luncheon details are below. We have a 

great time of fellowship and encouraging one another in the things of the Lord. 

 

I also want to say thank you for standing with us and our Sarasota Chapter in 

prayer and your financial gifts.  

 

We are praying for you today! And may God abundantly bless you and yours, in 

Jesus Name. 

 

Ron Bauza 

Vice President 

FGBMFI Sarasota Chapter #305  
 

Come Join Us Next Friday For Our FGBMFI Sarasota 
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Chapter Dinner! 
 

November 10, 2017 
Frank Bio 

I was Born in Italy in 1946. My parent and I 

miraculously immigrated to the United States. I (Frank 

Baio) was raised in Brooklyn, N. Y., where I attended 

schools from elementary through high school. 

  

After graduation, I was inducted into the army and 

saw action in Viet Nam. I served with the 168th 

Assault Helicopter Company of the 1st Aviation 

brigade. I served in Viet Nam during the Tet Offensive 

from 6/1967-6/1968. 

 

Upon discharge in 1969, I returned to Brooklyn to 

work in the family construction business. 

 

Soon thereafter, my fiancé, Fran, and I were married. 

Seven years later, we were blessed with the birth of 

our son, James, now graduated from Eckerd College 

and working in Tampa. Some years later, my wife and 

I adopted two lovely girls, both now married, who 

have made us grandparents five times over. 

  

Over the years, I have:  

1. I Worked on wall street in Mutual Funds, 

Insurance and Financial Planning. I was the 

assistant to the vice president of Home office 

sales. As his assistant, I had the added 

responsibility in licensing and training all 

incoming sales representatives in the area of 
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Life and Health insurance and Mutual Funds. 

   

2. I have been actively employed in construction 

for approximately 38 years in sales of Building 

materials in the following areas:   

a. Owned my own Construction 

Company 

b. Commercial Sales, Residential Sales 

and Industrial Building material Sales. 

This sales work has taken me to New York, Georgia, 

Alabama, Mississippi and throughout the State of 

Florida.  

3. Life Link Missions, The Harvest Field (A 

Research and Development Corp.) and 

Linkforce Foundation for Humanity 

I have been closely associated with the growth and 

development of Life Link Missions and her sister 

corporations, where I presently holds the same 

offices in all these corporations a number of posts of 

Vice President and Corporate Secretary, 

   

4. I have found time to teach at the Institute of 

Ministry in Bradenton (at Christian Retreat) for 

the past 19 years. 

  

In August if 2014 I received a Doctorate Degree.  
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Der Dutchman Restaurant 
3713 Bahia Vista St, Sarasota, FL 34232 
 
All Dinner Meetings: 
 
5:30 p.m. Dinner   
6:45 p.m. Meeting  
 
Dinner is $20 (all you can eat buffet, drinks, 
desert, tax and gratuity) please pay at the 
meeting.  
 
Please contact Jerry Miller, at 941-223-0417 by 
November 8 and let him know you are coming. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you at Der 
Dutchman! 
  

 

 

December Speakers - Pastor's Phil and Jannette Derstine 
 

December 8, 2017 
Phil and Jannette Derstine 

 

Serving as senior pastors at The Family Church for 

nearly 30 years, they have a heart for people and a 

passion for raising up Christian leaders. 

  

Pastor Phil's burden for souls and those who are 

hurting has taken him to the streets of the local 

community and onto front lines around the world, 

sharing the love of Jesus Christ.  

The son of a missionary/evangelist, he carries on a 

legacy of ministry that promotes the Kingdom of God 

and builds relationship--with God and one another. 

Pastor Phil hosts a weekly television program, 

"Purpose for Life," and he has written several books, 



6

including his most recent 7 Steps to Unconventional 
Soul Winning. He also is president of Gospel 

Crusade, Inc., an international mission’s organization 

established in 1953 and headquartered at Christian 

Retreat. Pastor Jannette leads praise and worship at 

The Family Church, and heads up Kingdom 

Courtyard, which provides free food, clothes and 

household items to the community. 

Pastor Phil is a graduate of Oral Roberts 

University.  He and Jannette have been married 39 

years and have two daughters, Amy and Michelle, 

and two sons, Michael and Steven. 

 

 

Men Come Join Us For Our Thursday Luncheons In Sarasota 
11:30 AM - 1:00 PM 

 
If you'd like to receive a reminder call Jerry Miller (941-223-0417) will not only call or 
text you each week but he is ready and willing to pray for you!  Two for One!  Sign 

up at our Dinner or Luncheons 
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Men join us for our weekly luncheon 
held every Thursday at 11:30 am at the 
Perkins Restaurant, I-75 Exit 210 and 
Fruitville Road in Sarasota.    
 
Contact Jerry Miller for details, 941-
223-0417.  

 

 

Local Chapter correspondence can be mailed to: 
Attn. Joel Swallow 
Sarasota FGBMFI 
4828 Cherry Laurel Circle 
Sarasota, FL 34241 
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INT’L DIRECTOR & USA SE REGIONAL DIRECTOR 

Douglas Woolley  
813-591-1607 
 
SARASOTA CHAPTER DIRECTORS/OFFICERS: 
  
SARASOTA PRESIDENT 

Joel Swallow 

941-928-1455 

  

VICE PRESIDENT 

Ron Bauza 

941-545-4062 

  

VICE PRESIDENT 

Arnold Johnsen 

941-685-8220 

  

TREASURER 

J.D. Miller 
941-350-8126 

  
DIRECTOR Sam Knicely 

941-748-8430 

  

DIRECTOR Jerry Miller 
941-223-0417 

  
DIRECTOR Bob Armstrong 

941-228-9014 

  

DIRECTOR Norman Baker 
941-915-1323  

   

Copyright © 2017 Full Gospel Business Men's Fellowship International, All rights reserved.  
You are receiving this email to keep you updated of our activities at our Full Gospel Business Men's Fellowship 
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International Chapter 305 Sarasota, FL. "His Banner Over Us Is Love"  
 
Our mailing address is:  
Full Gospel Business Men's Fellowship International 
9611 Summer House Lane 
Bradenton, Fl 34212 
 
Add us to your address book 
 
 
unsubscribe from this list    update subscription preferences   
 

 
 

  

 


